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December 27, 1993 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

O. James Lighthizer 
Secretary 

Hal Kassoff 
Administrator 

Thank you for your letter of December 6, 1993. I am sorry you 
did not get an acknowledgement from your previous letter. The 
Maryland State Highway Administration (MSHA) has been going 
through some restructuring since September. 

We like to hear from our customers. If you are ever in the 
Baltimore area please call me, and I will arrange for a tour of 
our new Statewide Operations Center or if you desire, a tour of 
our primary radio site. 

Please note our changes of address: 

MDOT/SHA 
P.O. Box 8755 
10 Elm Road 
BWI Airport, MD 21240 
(410) 859-7157 

The above address will be good until mid -February 1994. After 
that date we will be moving to the new statewide facilities. The 
address will be: 

SHA, Communications Division 
7491 Connelley Drive 
Hanover, MD 21076 
(410) 582-5525 

My telephone number is 

Maryland Relay Service for Impaired Hearing or Speech 
1-800-735-2258 Statewide Toll Free 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 717 Baltimore, MD 21203-0717 
Street Address: 707 North Calvert Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202 


